
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.10/2023-24                             Date: 09 May, 2023 

AN APPEAL 
The greatest good is what we do for one another 

Dear Parent, 
 
The new session has commenced, the students have joined classes with new aspirations and fresh dreams, 
they have purchased school material like school bags, stationery, uniforms etc. While our kids are ready 
to welcome new experiences, many kids who are not as privileged as many of us, are not being able to 
attend school for want of essential school stationery and other related resources. 
 
We, at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida have always believed in ‘service before self ‘and in giving back to 
the less fortunate. To carry forward this legacy, the Interact Club of the school has joined hands with 
Goonj's annual campaign "Khushiyon Ka Recycle" to reuse and recycle previous year's school material 
or contribute new materials. This activity aims to inculcate the value of gratitude for what we have, share 
with those who do not have and also help the needy. 
 
Inviting students and teachers to contribute generously to this initiative, we welcome donations in the 
form of new or old school material – note books, text books, story books, comics, shoes in wearable 
condition, toys, sports material, uniforms, lunch boxes, water bottles, schools bags and other stationery 
items (in good condition) which can be used by children; articles as detailed above may be submitted to 
Ms Rumpa Bhattacharyya / Ms Neha Gupta latest by 15/05/2023. 
 
Parents are requested to encourage their wards to participate and donate whole heartedly. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Give the gift of literacy today’ 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                    Asha Prabhakar 
                            (Principal) 
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